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My general understanding is as follows.  If better definition, or regulatory or legal issues are of
concern, your inquiries will need to be forwarded elsewhere within Marathon.  I can assist with
routing if desired.

Tesoro and Tesoro Logistics changed their names to Andeavor and Andeavor Logistics on June 1,
2017 after Tesoro purchased Western Refining.

Marathon Petroleum purchased Andeavor (excluding Andeavor Logistics) on October 1, 2018.

The sale of Andeavor Logistics to Marathon Logistics closed on July 30, 2019.

The Vancouver terminal has been – and continues to be - operated by the logistics companies of
their respective parent companies.

The terminal in Vancouver is a facility leased from the Port of Vancouver.

Jeff Carter
Project Manager - Alaska / Pacific Northwest
Marathon Petroleum / MPLX
1076 Ocean Dock Road
Anchorage, Alaska  99501
office:  907-261-7250
mobile: 907-227-0314
JJCarter@MarathonPetroleum.com

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 8:50 AM
To: Carter, Jeffrey J. <JJCarter@marathonpetroleum.com>
Cc: Enright, Evan (UTC) <evan.enright@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Close Clearance Exemption - Vancouver TR-190484
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I’ve drafted an order for the Commission to amend the original clearance exemption to reflect
Marathon Petroleum/MPLX. We are anticipating possible questions from the Commissioners during
briefing next week. Can you provide:

Describe the transaction and relationship between Andeavor and Marathon Petroleum. Was
the facility sold by Andeavor to Marathon? Was Andeavor previously contracted to operate
the facility on behalf of Tesoro? We just need a high-level understanding of what occurred.
What was the date of the cutover to Marathon?

 
Thanks,
 
 
Mike Turcott
Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety Section
Mobile: 360-764-0572
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
 

This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and is not
intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change
or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the
commission.
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